
June 20, 2024 Consistory Meeting Highlights 

Ongoing and Special Business 

Mark Smith was elected to the position of Vice President of Consistory (M/S/C). 

Restoration Team – Mark Smith reported that all of the HVAC work in the sanctuary has been 

completed. 

Team Reports 

Properties – The team discussed the use of the Children and Worship room by the Rahma Center 

for their daily times of prayer. The leaders of the center are having a coded device installed on 

the door so that the building remains secure as they come and go.  

Cemetery 

• Donations continue to be received in response to the letter that went out in May.  

• Jean Beachell is looking into enrolling in Zelle so that payments might be received in this 

matter. 

• Eric Perkins met with the Johnson siblings to discuss the placement of the memorial 

bench for Gracie and Jotham. A final decision is forthcoming. 


